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EVENTS 
 

AGM (Annual General Meeting) – Thank you to everyone that 

attended our AGM on Friday 14th October 2022. 

 

A Thank You to Sara Crosland for sharing her story on  

‘Sickbed to Summits’ 

 

We had a raffle and managed to raise £69.00 which will go towards to 

cost of our Coffee Mornings. 

 

 

 

Christmas meal for our members at:  
 

         The Peacock Inn – 221 Crewe Road, Willaston CW5 6NE 

Transport will be provided from Ellesmere Port 

 

  If you haven’t already replied to your email, please can you let us know if you  

  will be attending as we need to know numbers and meal choice.  

 

 

DONATIONS 

One of member Laurie celebrated his 80th Birthday last month and he kindly 
donated the birthday money he received from friends and family to our 
Charity.  

 A massive Thank you for    £ 408.46 

 

 
 

 
 

Did you know that if you buy from Amazon using Amazon 

Smile they will donate money to our Charity. 
 

If you would like help setting this up, please let you know, and 

we will try and help you.  
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FUNDRAISING  

 

Victoria Friel (Vocational Rehabilitation Occupational Therapist) 

Completed the  MBNA Chester Marathon on 2nd October 2022. 

 

A massive Thank you to her 

for raising £ 385.00.            

 

 

 

STAFF 

Ben Thexton – our new Treasurer  
 
I become a trustee and Treasurer of HIP in October 2021.  Previous to this, I have worked with 

HIP on many of their charity events as I suffered a traumatic brain injury back in 2012 and 

wrote a book about my experiences in 2018.  

My day job is an accountant and I pleased to be able to offer my financial skills to the charity. I 

am really looking forward and excited with our plans for the charity, to not only offer more 

services to our members, but also in growing the charity 

 

COFFEE MORNINGS 

 

Macclesfield group 

We are pleased to announce that we held a Coffee Morning for our 

Macclesfield members on Thursday 10th November 2022. 

 

 

Crewe Group 

Wistaston Memorial Hall & Community Centre, on Thursday 6th 

October 2022 turned out to be great success so we have decided to 

hold it there again on Thursday 3rd November 2022. - We will be 

booking this venue for the next 6 months   
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